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Feb 11 2020
Attendance: Julie Hougham, Charlene Woodrow, Angie Evans, Jill McKenzie, Katie Clark, Leah Huff
Regrets: Andrea Perillat, Becky Cathcart, Roberta Mills, Kelsey Trach
Meeting held in Hillmond School Library. Meeting called to order at 12:03 pm. 
Julie Hougham adopted the minutes as read.
There was no treasurer’s report.
OLD BUSINESS
Mrs. Wack received the $75 gift card this morning. She was pleased with the turn-out for the Stay at Home Alone Course and plans to do it again next year. 
Outdoor Classroom:
We are looking at building a gazebo/structure at least 16 foot by 20 foot in size with tin roof and gravel pad. The structure would be secured by cement pilings. Katie Clark found a blue print online and SCC members will seek out quotes on a similar structure. 
· Angie Evans will go to Loon Lake Rona
· Jill McKenzie will ask Cole Hardes for a quote on materials and labour
· Julie Hougham will go to Nelson Lumber and Home Hardware in Lloydminster
· Katie Clark will look at different options for picnic tables
· We feel it’s reasonable to hire out the building of the structure and have a work bee to put picnic tables together
· Angie E suggested asking families if they are interested in sponsoring a picnic table. Once we know the price of tables we can put the word out that for X amount a plaque with your family name will be fastened to the table.
· We need to find out if the Division will do the groundwork necessary for preparing for the structure
NEW BUSINESS
Katie Clark will pursue the Co-op Community Spaces Grant towards the outdoor classroom/gazebo structure. 
Jill McKenzie will work on the RM of Britannia Recreation Grant for the same.
The SCC is invited to take part in a Blanket Exercise March 5th at 7 pm. Location TBD.
Last year we got the SCC Scholarship applications out to grade 12s a little earlier than this. Jill will tweak the application to read “the # and amount of scholarships given each year will be at the discretion of the committee” and get the applications out to grade 12s ASAP.

REPORTS
No SRC Report available
Principal’s Report: Mrs. Burzynski is retiring this year. If the staff plans a retirement party of some kind the SCC would like to help. Katie C will put together a photobook of memories for Mrs. B. 
AMMENDED: The SCC will consider doing something in honour of Mrs. Burzynski’s retirement.
Meeting adjourned at 12:40 pm.




